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KNOCKNAGOR PS 
OPEN DAY and NIGHT INVITATION   We would like to invite 
any prospective parents of children starting school in Sept 
2019 to our Open Morning on Tuesday 18th December from 
9:30am – 10:30am. We will also be having an Open Evening 
on Monday 14th of January from 6pm – 7pm.  
 

Awards Ceremony: A massive congratulations to our 

Award Winners for November. They have worked so well 

throughout the month.  

Sport Success: Twenty nine children from Knocknagor 

recently competed in the Athletics NI Cross Country Run in 

Dungannon Park. There were some brilliant individual 

performances. Our 5 a side Gaelic team also performed 

really well at the indoor blitz held in Omagh Leisure 

Centre.  

PTA: Thank you to everybody who attended our very successful Coffee Morning and 

Fundraising draw. We raised £3,460 for the school. A special mention also to the people 

who sponsored the prizes and contributed in any way to making the day a huge success.  

After School Clubs: Activities in Trillick Leisure 

Centre will resume in January.  

School Council: Our school councilors have 

picked out new playground markings for the 

school. We will be getting these installed in 

January time.   

 
Christmas Dinner: Christmas dinner will be 
taking place on Thursday 13th of December. The 
cost of the dinner is £2.60 per child. Children do 
not have to wear their uniforms on this day and 
they can wear a Christmas jumper to school if they wish.  

http://www.knocknagorps.com/


 

Christmas Party: Santa will be visiting the children in Knocknagor on Wednesday 19th of 

December.  

  
Microsoft Office free software : Microsoft Office is 
available free to all staff and pupils with a C2k username. 
The program can be installed on up to 5 personal devices. 
Users can download, free of charge, full copies of 
Microsoft Office for PC or MAC in 4 easy steps with their 
C2k credentials. 
 
 
 
 

 Reminder: Parents and families can support our school by signing up to 

Easyfundraising. A percentage of online shopping goes towards our school. Sign up at 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/raisemore 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

21st December at 12pm the children will get their Christmas holidays. The school will 

reopen again on Friday 4th of January.  

25th May – First Holy Communion at 11am.  

(Keep checking the calendar on our website for school holidays and key events 

throughout the year)  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


